
Hi there! I’m super 
excited to share 
my journey of 

Swan Photography with 
you. I’ve taken a series 
of photographs on the 
beautiful River Thames 
in Bourne End and also 
in Southwater Country 
Park, and I’d love for 
you to join me on this 
adventure. Together, 
we’ll learn about the 
fascinating life cycle 
of the Swan, 
a truly 
iconic bird 
that holds 

There once was an 
ugly duckling...
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significant importance 
in British history. 
We’ll also discover 
the conservation 
efforts being made 
to protect these 
magnificent creatures 
in our modern world. 
So, come along, let’s 

explore the 
Thames and 
discover the 
wonders of 
the Swan!
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